
Classroom 
A quick reminder on dismissal policies here at OUE.  If your stu-
dent has a change in dismissal, please call the office or write a 
note in the students’ planner.  Please do not send an e-mail or 
leave a voice mail message with instructions for a dismissal. This 
will help to ensure the message is received before school is out.  

Reading and Writing: 
Our students have been reading and starting to write opinion and 
persuasive essays.  Some classrooms are finish the Percy Jack-
son, The Lightning Thief  read aloud book., while others are work-
ing analyzing text structure of expository text.   

 Math:  
We are currently learning about simplifying fractions, and adding 
and subtracting them with different denominators. We are working 
on using Mixed numbers.  Our next units will include multiplying 
and dividing fractions. Keep practicing those multiplication facts 
at home! 

 

 

What’s Happening In 5th Grade?? 

Important Dates 

                 Calendar  
February 14th– Valentines Party 1:45 
p.m. 
February 15th-No School  
February  18th– No School  
March 1st– Solar System Project Due  
March 7th—Solar System Parent Night– 6:00-7:00 p.m. 
March 8th– End of 3rd Quarter 
March 14th– Early Release Parent Teacher Conferences 
March 15th– No School  
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Science  
Students were sent home with information 
regarding their Solar System Projects.  Pro-
jects are due March 1st. Parents and friends 
can come by  the cafeteria to see all the 5th 
grade displays  on March 7thfrom 6:00-7:00 
p.m.  

 Social Studies 
This past month we have been studying  ex-
plorers  of  North America.  Students are  
doing varies classroom activities with this 
topic.  

    


